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Department of Geology
April 5, 1995
Dr. Tim McCoy
Mail Code SN4
NASA/ Johnson Space Center
Houston, TX 77058
Dear Dr. McCoy:

Dr. Meenakshi Wadhwa, our new Meteoritics curator, was here about two weeks ago and
one the things she had asked me to process is your loan for the Bluff meteorite.

Under separate cover, I am sending you specimens of Bluff: Me 173, 10.78g fragments
taken from a big polished slab that originally weighs 10.948g and Me 1461, 11.26g
fragment taken from the 16.54 1bs (7522¢) individual. The second one is the specimen
which you suspect to be Cedar (Kansas).
I hope these materials will be useful in your research.
Sincerely yours,
ewita I, Wi
Clarita M. Nuﬁé/
Collection Manager for Mineralogy

and Meteoritics
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